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I hope you had an opportunity to enjoy yesterday’s Pop-Up Staff Appreciation for all three shifts. The hard work by you is appreciated not only by DLC Leadership but by the patients, residents and families we serve. I also want to thank Tannis Pratt for arranging the Pop-Up event.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Notice went out this week that the Regional Accreditation Canada Survey scheduled for next April is being delayed to November 2020. Next year will be busy for external reviews of our operation with a Manitoba Health, Seniors and Active Living PCH Standards visit sometime between January and June, the Accreditation Canada Survey, and a Standards review of Lab Services. Each review helps by measuring us against established Standards and providing feedback on how we can improve. Watch for additional information as we prepare for each visit.

And lastly, don’t forget about the DLC “Clean Wave” Hand Hygiene initiative.  Moment 1 – Before initial patient or patient environment contact - Kicked Off September 16, 2019.  Help us increase Hand Hygiene Awareness by completing the Moment 1 Audit Tool available on the Chronic Care, Geri-Rehab and PCH Units, for additional information please contact your Manager.
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